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• Re-enrollment for the 
2025-2026 School 
Year 

• Egg Hunt 

• Warm Weather  
Uniforms 

• Talent Show Auditions 

Re-enrollment for the  
2025-2026 School Year  

 
A “Letter of Intent to Enroll” will go home this week. 
Please return it by Friday, April 11th.  
 
The committee that decides tuition assistance will be 
meeting mid-April to go through applications and 
make tuition decisions. Families should expect  
enrollment contracts to go home during the week of 
May 5th.  

Easter Egg Hunt 

Our Annual Easter Egg Hunt will be on Saturday, April 12th at 10:00am. 
This event is for our PK-4th graders and their younger siblings. If there are 
any families who are willing to donate a dozen or two filled Easter 
Eggs, the PTG would be so appreciative! Please drop them off by April 
7th. Thank you! 

Important Dates 
in April 

 
Wednesday, April 2nd— 

Spring Picture Day 
 

Saturday, April 12th— 
Easter Egg Hunt 

10:00am at School 
 

Sunday, April 13th— 
Palm Sunday 

 
Friday, April 18th— 

Good Friday 
No School 

 
April 20th— 

Easter Sunday 
 

April 21st-25th— 
Spring Break 

No School 

Talent Show Auditions 
 

This year will be our third annual Talent 
Show! We cannot wait to showcase our  
students’ many talents again! The Talent 
Show will take place during Sacred HeARTS 
Week on Thursday, May 22nd. 
 
 Anyone interested in being an act must sign 
up here by Friday, April 17th.  
Auditions will take place on Thursday, May 
1st. Participants will be notified of your  
audition time. 

Warm-weather  
Uniforms 

 
Warm weather uniforms can be worn starting 
Monday, April 28th (right after Spring Break). 
This includes khaki shorts and skorts. Formal 
uniforms are still mandatory on Fridays.  
Students should still dress appropriately for 
the weather. 

Extended Care Updates 
 

If you are signed up for the before or afterschool programs, please be sure to inform 
the office ahead of time. If something unexpected happens and you need to utilize 
aftercare on any given day, please call the office to inform us. We have had families 
that are not informing the office and just sending their kids to afterschool and paying 
weeks later. For staffing and planning purposes, we need to know who will be  
attending. When possible, signing up for the week on the Monday of is best.  
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLWIof0p5FtcDb5BfMINMGvu4h906L6Mog-e41R-A_GkTAgQ/viewform?usp=header

